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A significant amount of water has been used for this mining operation over the years, and now the
water is contaminated and requires treatment. I would like to see this treated water returned to Lake
Ravensdale (once it is safe) to support in-stream flows. These flows are critical to Lake Sawyer.
Lake Sawyer's lake levels often drop over two feet each summer, leaving the lake inaccessible for
some homeowners and inhospitable for fish and wildlife. If this flow were returned to the Lake and
eventually allowed to flow into Lake Sawyer, this could help mitigate the impact of low in-stream
flows. Please hold these companies accountable and at the same time, help us restore flows for fish
and people in the region.


